
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 31, 2022 8:27 AM 
'Mark Weinstein' 
Consumer Contact 
RE:Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Mark and Laurie Weinstein. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00878-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVIAVIAlSSlOV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoV1AV1ALssLoV\, 

2540 SV\UVIAC!rcl OC!R, BouLevC!rcl 

TC!LLC!VlC!SSee, FL 32.3_3_3 

PV\oV\,e: (Si'SO) 413-G4G7 

From: Mark Weinstein <weinsteinx6@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 1:08 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

To the clerk and commissioners: 

My name is Mark Weinstein. My wife Laurie and I are owners on Don Pedro Island, 
There is a sewer system being proposed for our area. We are not opposed to a sewer system as environmentally 
it makes sense. We are opposed to a system being implemented by EU. 
The project as proposed by them has many concerns to us on the island as you are aware not to mention there is 
no prior track record of this company to implement and maintain this system. The financial stability of this 
company to withstand any unforeseen expenses is questionable and would potentially impact us all greatly. 
We respectfully ask that you deny EU's request for wastewater service on the island. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Mark and Laurie Weinstein 
301 South Gulf Blvd. 

weinsteinx6@gmail.com 
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